
IMPORTANT  

DOG AREAS 

Good morning, homeowners and Residents 

On Tuesday the team lead for O&A Landscape came to my office to inform me 

that they would not be mowing the grass area behind the dumpster located in 

front of the K Building, the south entrance to the community, due to excessive 

amounts of dog “Feces” commonly known as “Poop”.  As he stated “there is more 

poop than grass”.   

This is not a designated dog area.  If you are taking your dog to this area, please 

stop.  There is a designated area across the entrance with a doggy station clearly 

visible.  Please take a moment and familiarize yourself to all designated dog 

areas; these are located at both the North and South entrance, on the right side 

of the tennis courts, behind boat parking and along the back brick wall.  All areas 

are fully stocked with doggie bags should you forget to bring them.  The area 

behind the tennis court adjacent to the lake is not a designated dog area and 

dogs should not be down in that area or at the beach. 

If you see someone breaking this Camelot rule, please call the office and I will 

address it directly with the dog’s owner.   We will be updating our surveillance 

system beginning next week to help us monitor these along with other critical 

areas. 

We cannot have our vendors not able to perform their service due to us not 

following the Rules and Regulations.  If you need to read them; they are posted 

on the website; www.camelotbtl.com  

Thank you, 

Trish 

April 17, 2025 

 

 


